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WABG-TV, Greenwood, Mississippi (FID 43203) 
Reduced Power Operation Notification 

 
 
On behalf of Imagicomm Greenwood, LLC (“Imagicomm”), licensee of WABG-TV, 

Greenwood, Mississippi, and pursuant to FCC Rule § 73.1560(d), we hereby notify you of the 
station’s temporary reduced power operation. 

 
WABG-TV was struck by lightning on June 16, 2023 and has been operating at reduced 

power since that event.  The station is seeking an expert to come in for further diagnosis and 
repairs. 

 
Accordingly, Imagicomm is taking steps to repair the necessary equipment and restore 

full power operation as soon as possible.   


